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Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa

14 March 2013

Joshua Grainger
Fyi-request-734-3ef91223@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Grainger

| refer to your request of 27 January 2013 asking for information about the proposal
for a sex offenders’ register.

Part of the information you have requested, namely, “a briefing to the Minister of
Police dated 21/3/12”, is held by the office of the Minister of Police.

| am therefore transferring this part of your request to the Minister of Police’s office,
pursuant to section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982.

Yours sincerely

Teresa McMahon
Executive and Ministerial Services
Police Private Secretary
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